Your church
I was recently told that it was “up to me” about a proposal as it was described as my church as if the person did not have any interest or involvement in what happens in the church building and church community.
The church is your church, it belongs to you and is for all the community in which the church is situated.
During April the Church holds its Annual get together to talk about the work that has happened in the previous year, and to look forward to future works. This is your meeting for you to join us to listen and to share your views, your concerns and support. You may even be moved to feel that you can contribute by joining the Parochial Church Council (PCC) or to be involved in some other way.
We are very fortunate with having people who are willing to serve on our PCC’s, retired Priests who continue to exercise their ministry, Readers and elders who help lead and assist in our services and others who volunteer to help clean our churches, provide flower displays and others who support our churches in so many different ways. These meetings are also an opportunity to say thank you to them.
The PCC has as its first responsibility co-operation with the minister in promoting within the parish the whole mission of the Church, pastoral, evangelistic, social and ecumenical and there is much more to do.
The Meeting that is due to place are at:22nd April 7.45pm All Hallows Walkington 
Please Keep an eye on Walkington Whats On Facebook or The Four Towers Facebook for events during Holy Week.
If you enjoy cycling then I am proposing a Witness of The Cross Bike Ride-Good Friday around the 4 churches plus the Methodist Chapel with Readings at each place. We meet at 9am outside The Rectory arriving back in All Hallows for Hot Cross Buns. If you can’t cycle then you can drive or just meet us at the church.
Please do come and join us and let us continue to support and promote together the work of yourlocal church.
Many thanks and Gods Blessings Revd David Messer
